
Project Info: 

 

1. Pre-bid meeting is 7 p.m. this Thursday, Sept 14th at the HHSC Flight Center.  This is where we 

sell glider ride tickets and is not the National Soaring Museum, it’s also the building that is being 

renovated. 

We are moving this meeting to 7 p.m. Monday, Sept 18th due to calendar conflicts with the earlier 

date.   

 

2.  Bids are being asked to be returned NLT Noon Friday, Sept 29th via e-mail followed a couple of 

days later with a paper copy.  We will talk about the software to be used with the e-mail transmission at 

the pre-bd meeting. 

3.  The construction start date is currently on the schedule for Oct. 16th, but given the delay in 

getting the RFQ’s out that date can be negotiated depending upon mobilization requirements. 

 

The assumption we are making is that the size of the electrical service will remain unchanged, I’ll talk to 

Jim Doane about that question, this was discussed earlier, and my understanding is that additional 

capacity is not required. See Electrical Clarification 

 


